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Local Plan Help Enquiry

I would like to comment on the East Kenilworth Plan before the 14 th Jan cut off.

I have lived in walnut tree close for over 40 yrs and the traffic in birches lane has got worse year on year
especially early mornings on St Johns junction.

It is therefore very important that the council do not loose the chance to build a relief or spine road from
Thickthorn roundabout to Dalehouse lane this will help take some of the traffic from St John island. This
will only increase more with the planned 1400 new homes planned in crew lane.

If the housing and factory units are built without a link road then there will be no way of building one in the
future .

Lease pass on my comments to the planning committee before the 14 th January
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